Steven SeBe

From: Arlene Hartwell <amflyer11@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2025 3:53 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Right Way to Rlde

Please support Bill 5182. Its is considered the norm in America to ride in the right lane and to use the left for passing.
Folks who visit our beautiful ocean state to use our bike paths are often alarmed to see walkers and riders coming at
them which creates dangerous confusion. If you've ridden any of the gorgeous rail trails in New England, it would be
obvious to you too.

Safety first!

Thank you for voting in favor of Bill 5182 and for keeping walkers and riders more safe by enacting laws consistent with
other states.

Arlene Hartwell

Bristol RI

Sent from my iPhone



